
 

 

 

 

 
 

Fair Oaks Historical Society 
P.O. Box 2044 

Fair Oaks, CA  95628 
 
 

 
Dear Community Member, 
  
This year the Fair Oaks Historical Society will be celebrating our 16th Annual Soup Night. 
This event is our MAJOR fundraiser for maintaining our History Center. Unfortunately, due 
to COVID 19, we are not able to hold an in-person event. Thus, we are trying to create an 
event that will invite our community to support the History Center as well as our local 
restaurants. 
 
We are requesting that local restaurants donate a number of certificates (approximate 
value ~$10) for bowls of soup that we will sell at our February 12th event which is being 
held at the VFW building at Phoenix Field. You will not be asked to provide any soups that 
day. Additionally, anyone who buys a certificate will be encouraged to use it in conjunction 
with another item they purchase at your restaurant. We plan to make the certificates 
effective from February 15th through June 30th so that we do not impact your restaurant 
on any given day with individuals redeeming their certificate. Several restaurants have 
indicated that they do not serve soup but would be willing to donate a salad instead and 
that is an acceptable option.  
 
Please let us know if you are willing to participate in our annual fundraiser and if so, how 
many soups or salads you would be willing to donate. Also, what might be the suggested 
value for that item. 
  
Respectfully, 
 
Claudia Thorn 
Soup Night Chair 
(916) 747-1535 


